FIELD HOUSE
WIGGINTON
BANBURY
OXFORDSHIRE
0X15 4JX

8 September 2020
The Planning Department
Cherwell District Council
Banbury
Dear Sirs
Application No 20/01933/F
| have viewed this application and OBJECT most strongly for the following reasons :

1 It seems entirely inappropriate for the location -

It looks like a modern prefabricated wooden structure — out of keeping with the

neighbourhood and the countryside

2 Alarge number of trees will be removed - surely such vandalism should not be
encouraged — despite the replanting proposals.

3 Surely a proposal to develop the old barn sympathetically would be much more
appropriate.

4 It completely fails to meet the requirement to enhance the setting.
In short, | feel this development would be a carbuncle on the local landscape.
In addition, | note that there is no provision for affordable housing in this development.

Yours faithfully

David Hamilton



